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Planning Department 
South Oxfordshire District Council 
135 Eastern Avenue 
Milton Park 
Milton 
OX14 4SB 

19 April 2024 
 
 
Dear Ms Rendell, 
 
Prior Application No: P23/S2269/RM – Amendment No.4 

The Town Council wishes to thank you for agreeing an extension in time in order to allow the 

Town Council to consider the most recently proposed amendments.  Due to time constraints, 

it was agreed at the Town Council’s 9 April 2024 Planning & Environment Committee to 

delegate the decision on these amendments to officers. 

 

The Town Council Supports the application. 

 

The application was last considered by Thame’s Planning & Environment Committee on 20 

February 2024.  The Committee objected on two grounds.  Having reviewed the latest 

amendments officers consider that the grounds for those objections have now been 

overcome. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council should you need any further information. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Graeme Markland 
Neighbourhood Plan Continuity Officer 


